
Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have had an excellent first half term in Reception and all the children have settled well into 

school life. We hope that the you and the children have had a well-deserved rest and relaxing half 

term break. The children have enjoyed our Little Wandle Phonics lessons and are beginning to 

implement what they have learnt into their reading and writing. We look forward to having the 

opportunity to discuss how your child has settled in and the progress they are making at parents 

evening.  

As part of our new topic, will be focusing on a variety of celebrations and festivals around the world. 

Every festival includes some fireworks so we would like the children to have a go at creating their 

own firework model/ painting. We would love these to be as creative as possible as they will be part 

of our new display. We would love 3D rocket fireworks too!  

Here are a few examples: 

 

Kind regards,  

Mrs Carter and the Reception Team 


